
COVID-19 UPDATE 

BREAKFAST AND LUNCH UPDATE FOR ALL SCHOOL-AGE CHILDREN 

FROM SUPERINTENDENT MARCUS CHAMBERS 

 

MONDAY, MARCH 16, 2020 (Updates in red) 

 

 

The School District has received additional flexibility and has expanded food service meal sites 

and times.  The following locations will be serving Grab and Go meals for all children 18 and 

under beginning Wednesday, March 18.  

 

LOCATIONS 

BAKER - Baker School 

LAUREL HILL - Laurel Hill School 

CRESTVIEW - Northwood Elementary, Riverside Elementary 

NICEVILLE/VALP - Lewis School, Plew Elementary  

DESTIN - Destin Elementary 

FORT WALTON BEACH - Wright Elementary, Mary Esther Elementary, Edwins Elementary 

 

MEAL PICKUP TIMES 

Weekdays from 7:30 a.m. – 11:30a.m. beginning Wednesday, March 18 

 

OTHER INFORMATION 

State food service guidelines require the student to be present in order for meals to be distributed.   

 

When a parent arrives at a meal site, they will be able to receive up to two meals for the day for 

each student they bring to the site (breakfast and lunch).  

 

Students may pick up meals for themselves without a parent present.   

 

The District will notify parents if meal sites are added the week of March 23rd.   

 

The health and safety of our students is our highest priority.   

 

 

 

 

 


